Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/9/2020 5:02:19 PM

First name: Mark Last name: Hervig Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear CTNF,

I am strongly opposed to the expansion of Grand Targhee. The wild and open spaces are what make the Tetons a special place, and are a prime reason that people want to be here. These are public lands, and should not be ravaged for the monetary gain of a few. Trail and road development at Grand Targhee is already excessive, and their methods are heavy handed and abusive to the flora and soil. We need to protect the natural spaces that remain, and not sacrifice them for unnecessary development.

Sincerely

Mark Hervig